
Doors Open Days at the Institute of Information and Communication Technologies - 
BAS 

 
The Institute of Information and Communication Technologies - BAS, hold the Doors Open 
Days in the frames of the project AComIn (Advanced Computing for Innovation) on the17th 
and 18th of April, 2015. AComIn is funded under the Seventh Framework Programme of the 
European Commission in the period 2012-2016. Its aim is to strengthen the IICT research and 
innovation capacity by recruitment of incoming experienced researchers, upgrading the 
research infrastructure, enhanced knowledge exchange with leading international partners 
and the creation of innovative potential at the IICT. 
 
Over 40 poster presentations with scientific and applied results were shown during the Doors 
Open Days. Part of the results are in the developing of core technologies for simulations and 
data processing, others concern the applying of modern equipment to modern approaches of 
information and communication technologies for solving practical problems. The presentation 
of posters, as well as demonstrations of the devices and software of the so called "Smart Lab", 
involved the working on the project 11 postdocs and a lot of young scientists from the 
Institute. 
 
The event was attended by more than 150 representatives of the state administration, 
ministries and NGOs, scientists from various institutes of the Academy of Sciences and 
universities, representatives of Bulgarian companies, students and citizens. A large number of 
Bulgarian media and information websites announced the event and showed reports about it - 
Bulgaria on Air, Az Buki, TV Europa, Science OFFNews, Vestnikstroitel.bg and others. 
 
The last Doors Open Days in the frames of the project AComIn will be organized in January 
2016. 


